
 

 

NAUGATUCK VALLEY COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

  

The Naugatuck Valley Council of Governments would like to inform you we have hired Attorney Galen 

Wells, of Norwalk, CT, to serve as our Regional Election Monitor (REM). Our previous REM, Attorney Jon 

Fitzgerald, resigned earlier this year due to a potential conflict of interests. 

  

Attorney Wells previously served as the REM for the Western Connecticut Council of Governments and 

is a Certified Moderator. 

 

We look forward to her serving our 19 municipalities. 

  

Her contact information is: 

galenwells@gmail.com 

Phone: 203 866-9045 

Cell:  203 515-7410 

  

Best Regards, 

John 

  

John DiCarlo 
Municipal Shared Services Director 
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